
    

  

  

Happy New Year!!! We hope everyone enjoyed their holiday break with family and friends. We 

have an exciting Term 2 planned with fun activities and crafts. We are going to start off 2024 by 

focusing on Healthy foods.   

   

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Themes: Ocean Animals, New Year’s, 

Healthy foods.  

Letters: J, K, L  Number: 5 

Colors: Blue 

Shape:  Rectangle 

 

 

 

Important Dates:  

Tuesday January 09th:  Preschool re-opens 

Thursday January 18th: Blue Day. Please dress your child in something blue. 

Thursday January 25th: Teddy Bear/Pajama Day. Please send a stuffed animal with your child 

(optional). If you do send a stuffed animal to school, please make sure it is washed and sanitized 

before and after school.  
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Unit K 5825-136 Street, Surrey BC                                                          

Ph:604-968-3888 

 

September 2024 Registration: 

Next month we will be sending home 

registration forms for September.    

Reminders:  

We are a NUT-Free centre. Please ensure 

all snacks/lunch items sent to the 

preschool each day do not contain nuts.  

Please dress your child according to the 

weather- winter jacket, mittens, boots 

etc. as we go outside most days (rain or 

shine) 

SNOW DAY: The center will be closed if 

Surrey Schools are closed or if road 

conditions are not safe.  

 

 

Attendance Courtesy: 

If your child is sick and unable to attend 

the preschool, please call us or leave a 

message at the preschool.  


